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The Adventure Time Encyclopaedia (Encyclopedia) Martin
Olson 2013-07-22 What time is it? Adventure Time™!
Explore the magical world of Ooo with Jake the Dog and
Finn the Human, along with the Ice King, Princess
Bubblegum, Marceline the Vampire Queen, and all your
favorite Adventure Time characters, in this New York
Times bestselling companion book to Cartoon Network’s
hit animated series. Written and compiled by the Lord of
Evil himself, The Adventure Time Encyclopaedia matches
the playful, subversive tone of the television series,
detailing everything anyone will ever need to know about
the postapocalyptic land of Ooo and its
inhabitants—secret lore and spells, fun places you
should visit and places where you will probably die,
whom to marry and whom not to marry, how to make friends
and destroy your enemies—plus hand-written marginalia by
Finn, Jake, and Marceline. An indispensable guide to the
show fans love to watch, this side-splittingly funny
love letter to Adventure Time is sure to appeal to
readers of all ages. Heck yeah! From the Back Cover:
Written by the Lord of Evil Himself, Hunson Abadeer
(a.k.a. Marceline the Vampire Queen's dad), to instruct
and confound the demonic citizenry of the Nightosphere,
The Adventure Time Encyclopaedia is perhaps the most
dangerous book in history. Although seemingly a
guidebook to the Land of Ooo and its postapocalyptic
inhabitants, it is in fact an amusing nightmare of
literary pitfalls, bombastic brain-boggles, and ancient
texts designed to drive the reader mad. Complete with
secret lore and wizard spells, fun places you should
visit and places where you will probably die, advice on
whom to marry and whom not to marry, and how to make
friends and destroy your enemies, this volume includes
hand-written marginalia by Finn, Jake, and Marceline.
Arguably the greatest encyclopaedia ever written since
the beginning of the cosmos, it is also an indispensable
companion to humans and demons who know what time it is:
Adventure Time! Praise for The Adventure Time
Encyclopaedia: “Even if you’re an adult Adventure Time
fan, the book will make you feel like you’re 10 again.”
—USA Today’s Daily Candy blog “The brand-new Adventure
Time Encyclopaedia will tell viewers everything they
need to know about the post-apocalyptic magical land and
its inhabitants.” —Entertainment Weekly’s Family Room
blog “The . . . Encyclopaedia will appeal to Adventure
Time fans who want to delve deeper into the show’s
mysterious back story and bizarre details.” —The Los
Angeles Times’Hero Complex blog
In Search of the Fog Zombie Lynda Beauregard 2017-01-01
When campers arrive at Camp Dakota, rumors start flying.
The Fog Zombie is on the prowl, moaning and creeping
through the thick fog that often settles on the lake. At
first, the kids don't believe the rumors—until they find
mysterious clues leading to the zombie! Can the campers
track down the Fog Zombie with their science smarts? Or
will it find them first? Look in the back of the book
for experiments and more to help you become a science
detective too!
Adventure Time: Marcy & Simon #1 Olivia Olson 2019-01-30
After the events of the Adventure Time series finale,
Marceline and Simon have finally reunited! Now together,
Simon asks Marceline for help in making amends for his
time as Ice King, which leads them, Finn, and Jake to
one of the most dangerous places yet...the Nightosphere!
Written by Olivia Olson (Marceline on Adventure Time)
and illustrated by Slimm Fabert (Adventure Time) is the
perfect story for any fan of the Vampire Queen or the
adventure-time-marceline-vampire-queen-ver-4-free-papercraft-download

former Ice King!
The Ultimate Encyclopedia of Fantasy Tim Dedopulos
2021-10-19 This essential reference book details
everything the novice needs to know about the genre and
everything the well-read fan is calling out for.
Lavishly illustrated and expertly informed, it is edited
by Tim Dedopulos and David Pringle, editor and cofounder of the internationally acclaimed Interzone
magazine, and features forewords by legendary authors
Terry Pratchett and Patrick Rothfuss. They have
assembled a team of expert contributors to compile a
visually stunning, informative and fascinating guide to
the world of fantasy, from its origins and early
trailblazers to the cultural phenomena of today's mega
fantasy properties.
Adventure Time: Candy Capers Yuko Ota 2014-05-13 With
Finn and Jake missing, Peppermint Butler and Cinnamon
Bun are tasked with protecting Candy Kingdom.
Epic Tales from Adventure Time: the Lonesome Outlaw T.
T. MacDangereuse 2015-09-29 The #1 hit show heads out
West! The third novel in the Epic Tales from Adventure
Time series takes the adventure to the Wild West and
stars Marceline as a notorious outlaw on the run. The
series, based on an idea from Adventure Time creator
Pendleton Ward, features the show's beloved characters
in stories inspired by classic pulp novels (with a touch
of romance) in a fan-fiction version of Ooo.
The Deathless Girls Kiran Millwood Hargrave 2019-09-19
Gothic, intoxicating, feminist, darkly provoking and
deeply romantic - this is the breathtakingly imagined
untold story of the brides of Dracula, by bestselling
author Kiran Millwood Hargrave in her much-anticipated
YA debut. They say the thirst of blood is like a madness
- they must sate it. Even with their own kin. On the eve
of her divining, the day she'll discover her fate,
seventeen-year-old Lil and her twin sister Kizzy are
captured and enslaved by the cruel Boyar Valcar, taken
far away from their beloved traveller community. Forced
to work in the harsh and unwelcoming castle kitchens,
Lil is comforted when she meets Mira, a fellow slave who
she feels drawn to in a way she doesn't understand. But
she also learns about the Dragon, a mysterious and
terrifying figure of myth and legend who takes girls as
gifts. They may not have had their divining day, but the
girls will still discover their fate...
Adventure Time Original Graphic Novel Pendleton Ward
2018-02-07 When Finn is asked to kingdom-sit for Rock
Princess, he’s excited to take a break from his usual
responsibilities. That is, until the underground kingdom
turns to him with pressing matters in need of
deliberation. Now charged with “princess” duties, Finn
is overwhelmed by his new job. Especially if it means
war against...Princess Bubblegum!
Adventure Time Comics Nick Cron-De Vico 2018-07
Adventure Time Vol. 7 Mathematical Edition Ryan North
2016-06-07 "Originally published in single magazine form
as Adventure Time No. 30-34"--Page facing title page.
Adventure Time Chris Hastings 2017-03-14 "Originally
published in single magazine form as Adventure time no.
50-53"--Indicia.
Adventure Time: Marceline Pendleton Ward 2019-10-29 A
compilation of the most memorable and important
Marceline-centric Adventure Time stories published by
BOOM! Studios. It’s Adventure Time with Marceline and
you! Join Marceline the Vampire Queen on a rocking tour
throughout all her best adventures in the Land of Ooo.
From going with Princess Bubblegum on a band tour with
the Scream Queens, to derby racing across the Ice
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Kingdom, to banding together with Finn and Jake to fight
her monstrous dad Hunson Abadeer, Adventure Time™:
Marceline collects all the stories that make the Eisner
Award-winning series perfect for fans of all ages. Join
an all-star cast of creators, including Faith Erin Hicks
(Buffy: The High School Years), Hanna K (Adventure Time™
Storyboarder), S.M. Vidaurri (Steven Universe™:
Harmony), Aatmaja Pandya (Elements: Fire), Jorge
Monlongo (Over the Garden Wall™: Hollow Town), and more
in this timeless collection of Marceline’s greatest
Adventure Time™ stories.
Adventure Time Volume 6 Ryan North 2019-03-11 Can Finn
and Jake save The Land of Ooo again? The sixth
colllection of the best-selling comics is here! Finn is
cursed. And it looks like Magic Man is at it again! p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px Calibri}
Adventure Time Leah Williams 2019 When pirates
infiltrate the Candy Kingdom and steal a precious
treasure, Marceline and BMO set sail in pursuit to
retrieve it and discover exactly what it takes to
survive the furious oceans of Ooo.
Post-Millennial Gothic Catherine Spooner 2017-02-23
Surveying the widespread appropriations of the Gothic in
contemporary literature and culture, Post-Millennial
Gothic shows contemporary Gothic is often romantic,
funny and celebratory. Reading a wide range of popular
texts, from Stephenie Meyer's Twilight series through
Tim Burton's Gothic film adaptations of Sweeney Todd,
Alice in Wonderland and Dark Shadows, to the appearance
of Gothic in fashion, advertising and television,
Catherine Spooner argues that conventional academic and
media accounts of Gothic culture have overlooked this
celebratory strain of 'Happy Gothic'. Identifying a
shift in subcultural sensibilities following media
coverage of the Columbine shootings, Spooner suggests
that changing perceptions of Goth subculture have shaped
the development of 21st-century Gothic. Reading these
contemporary trends back into their sources, Spooner
also explores how they serve to highlight previously
neglected strands of comedy and romance in earlier
Gothic literature.
Adventure Time: Princess Bubblegum Pendleton Ward
2020-06-02 A new collection of the most beloved stories
about everyone’s favorite tough gum from Adventure Time
- the incomparable Princess Bubblegum! THE SWEETEST
ADVENTURES AWAIT Return to the Land of Ooo with this
all-new collection of the most beloved stories about
everyone’s favorite tough gum from Adventure Time—the
incomparable Princess Bubblegum! From traveling into
space to dealing with pesky poltergeists, there’s
nothing Bubblegum won’t do to save the day—even if Finn
and Jake sometimes have to save her from her own good
intentions! But no matter what happens, you can count on
Princess Bubblegum to come through for her friends,
because that’s a royal promise—and you can't break royal
promises! Never, ever, never, no matter what, forever!
Collects stories from Adventure Time, Adventure Time
Comics, and Adventure Time 2013 Special.
Bad Astronomy Philip C. Plait 2002-10-08 Advance praise
for Philip Plait s Bad Astronomy "Bad Astronomy is just
plain good! Philip Plait clears up everymisconception on
astronomy and space you never knew you sufferedfrom." -Stephen Maran, Author of Astronomy for Dummies and
editorof The Astronomy and Astrophysics Encyclopedia
"Thank the cosmos for the bundle of star stuff named
Philip Plait,who is the world s leading consumer
advocate for quality science inspace and on Earth. This
important contribution to science willrest firmly on my
reference library shelf, ready for easy accessthe next
time an astrologer calls." --Dr. Michael
Shermer,Publisher of Skeptic magazine, monthly columnist
for ScientificAmerican, and author of The Borderlands of
Science "Philip Plait has given us a readable, erudite,
informative,useful, and entertaining book. Bad Astronomy
is Good Science. Verygood science..." --James "The
Amazing" Randi, President, JamesRandi Educational
Foundation, and author of An Encyclopedia ofClaims,
Frauds, and Hoaxes of the Occult and Supernatural "Bad
Astronomy is a fun read. Plait is wonderfully witty
andeducational as he debunks the myths, legends, and
'conspiraciesthat abound in our society. 'The Truth Is
Out There' and it's inthis book. I loved it!" --Mike
Mullane, Space Shuttle astronaut andauthor of Do Your
Ears Pop in Space?
A Christmas-tastic Carol Max Brallier 2014-10-16 Ice
King stood at the window of his castle. “I HATE
Christmas,” he cried out. “What a miserable hassle!
adventure-time-marceline-vampire-queen-ver-4-free-papercraft-download

People celebrating, dancing and stuff! To them all I
say, ‘Bah! Hum butt!!!’” Adventure Time takes on Charles
Dickens’s A Christmas Carol in this beautifully
envisioned deluxe jacket picture book. This is the
perfect holiday gift for all Adventure Time fans. From
the Hardcover edition.
Adventure Time: Islands Pendleton Ward 2016-12-06 ""Fish
Days" written & illustrated by Marina Julia"
Adventure Time Vol. 3 Mathematical Edition Ryan North
2014-01-14 If they ever want to play video games again,
Finn, Jake, and Marceline must figure out how to fix
BMO, which has been given a virus by an evil wizard.
Adventure Time: The Art of Ooo Chris McDonnell
2014-10-14 A behind-the-scenes tour of the postapocalyptic land of Ooo presents concept art and
storyboards that trace creator Pendleton Ward's early
influences while chronicling the processes of the show's
writers, actors, and animators.
The Cultural Gutter Carol Borden 2011-01 Science
fiction, fantasy, comics, romance, genre movies, games
all drain into the Cultural Gutter, a website dedicated
to thoughtful articles about disreputable art-media and
genres that are a little embarrassing. Irredeemable.
Worthy of Note, but rolling like errant pennies back
into the gutter. The Cultural Gutter is dangerous
because we have a philosophy. We try to balance
enthusiasm with clear-eyed, honest engagement with the
material and with our readers. This book expands on our
mission with 10 articles each from science
fiction/fantasy editor James Schellenberg, comics editor
and publisher Carol Borden, romance editor Chris Szego,
screen editor Ian Driscoll and founding editor and
former games editor Jim Munroe.
Adventure Time Volume 5 Ryan North 2019-03-11 p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px Calibri}
p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px
Calibri; min-height: 14.0px} Chew on this! Princess
Bubblegum only wants what is best for her kingdom… most
of the time. After one of her experiments goes wrong,
Ooo is under attack and this time, Finn and Jake won’t
be able to help. Princess Bubblegum must stand up and
fight her own creation, with the help of Marceline… and
Lemongrab? It shouldn’t be too hard to save the day…
right? Don’t miss these Eisner Award-winning adventures
written by acclaimed cartoonist Ryan North (Dinosaur
Comics) and illustrated by the dynamic art duo, Shelli
Paroline and Braden Lamb. “A great reminder that not
only can comics based on licensed properties be good,
they should be good.” – Multiversity Comics
Adventure Time Chris Hastings 2017-06
Adventure Time Volume 1 Ryan North 2019-03-11 p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px Calibri}
p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px
Calibri; min-height: 14.0px} It's Adventure Time! Join
Finn the Human, Jake the Dog and Princess Bubblegum for
all-new adventures through the Land of Ooo. The toprated Cartoon Network show now has its own comic book.
Don't miss the first collected volume of this critically
acclaimed 'all-ages classic'! Evil and terrifying
skeleton dude The LIch has broken free from his magical
prison, and he wants to destroy… well… everything! He’s
sucking up all of Ooo, along with our heroes, Finn and
Jake! Can they escape in time to set things right across
the kingdoms once again? Don’t miss these brand new
adventures, written by acclaimed cartoonist Ryan North
(Dinosaur Comics) and drawn by the dynamic team of
Shelli Paroline and Braden Lamb (Ice Age), with indie
comics dynamo Mike Holmes (True Story)! “Ryan North and
artists Shelli Paroline and Braden Lamb have created a
comic that is as great as the show.” – Comics Bulletin
Horror Films for Children Catherine Lester 2021-10-21
Children and horror are often thought to be an
incompatible meeting of audience and genre, beset by
concerns that children will be corrupted or harmed
through exposure to horror media. Nowhere is this
tension more clear than in horror films for adults,
where the demonic child villain is one of the genre's
most enduring tropes. However, horror for children is a
unique category of contemporary Hollywood cinema in
which children are addressed as an audience with
specific needs, fears and desires, and where child
characters are represented as sympathetic protagonists
whose encounters with the horrific lead to cathartic,
subversive and productive outcomes. Horror Films for
Children examines the history, aesthetics and generic
characteristics of children's horror films, and
identifies the 'horrific child' as one of the defining
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features of the genre, where it is as much a staple as
it is in adult horror but with vastly different
representational, interpretative and affective
possibilities. Through analysis of case studies
including blockbuster hits (Gremlins), cult favourites
(The Monster Squad) and indie darlings (Coraline),
Catherine Lester asks, what happens to the horror genre,
and the horrific children it represents, when children
are the target audience?
Adventure Time: Marceline Gone Adrift Meredith Gran
2016-01-19 "Adventure Time created by Pendleton Ward"-Page facing verso.
Adventure Time Volume 2 Ryan North 2019-03-11 p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px Calibri}
p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px
Calibri; min-height: 14.0px} Come on, grab your friends!
Join best pals Jake the Dog, Finn the Human, Princess
Bubblegum and Marceline the Vampire Queen in the Land of
Ooo as they face their greatest adventure yet… comic
books! Princess Bubblegum has finished her most
important invention EVER… A TOTALLY FOR-REAL TIME
MACHINE! But when Finn and Jake get their hands on it,
the chaos that ensues could only screw up Ooo’s
timeline… permanently! Don’t miss these brand new
adventures written by acclaimed cartoonist Ryan North
(Dinosaur Comics) and drawn by the hottest team in allages comics, Shelli Paroline and Braden Lamb (Ice Age),
with indie comics sensation Mike Holmes (True Story)!
Queen of Rogues T. T. Macdangereuse 2014 Fionna is
excited to receive an invitation to millionaire P.
Gumballs' party aboard a yacht, but she finds her worst
fears realized when the Ice Queen shows up and
challenges P. Gumball to a race across the ocean.
Adventure Time Original Graphic Novel Vol. 3: Seeing Red
Kate Leth 2014-03-11 Marceline embarks on a mission to
recover her axe from the Nightosphere and discovers
things she didn't know about her father and herself.
Adventure Time 2015 Spoooktacular Pendleton Ward
2015-10-28 There's no better way to celebrate Halloween
than with a self-contained story about Marceline the
Vampire Queen set during the? summer? Ah well, you get
the idea! What's even better is that this one-shot is
written and illustrated by Hanna K., a storyboard artist
for the Adventure Time animated series! If you've ever
wondered what Marceline was like before she became a
vampire, here's your chance to find out! In this
oversized, self-contained tale that takes place before
she was "turned," we learn all about Marceline's
backstory and find out how she became the Vampire Queen
she is today!
Adventure Time Adventure Time 2016-05-01 No Marketing
Blurb
Adventure Time: The Original Cartoon Title Cards (Vol 1)
Pendleton Ward 2014-09-23 The first of two beautifully
lavish books created to celebrate the distinctive
designs behind the Adventure Time title cards. Combining
sketches, works in progress, revisions and final title
card art, the book will take readers on a visual guide
of the title card development, with quotes from each
episode and commentary from the artists – Pendleton
Ward, Pat McHale, Nick Jennings, Phil Rynda, and Paul
Linsley.
Octopus Pie Meredith Gran 2016 "Follow the adventures of
two Brooklynites--Eve, a nerdy acerbic twentysomething,
and her room-mate Hanna, a long-lost friend who's
blossomed into happy-go-lucky stoner. Crazed childhood
rivals, art world hipsters, Eve's meddlesome mom, and
romances past and present crowd their odd yet ordinary
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lives"--Page 4 of cover, volume 1.
Adventure Time #33 Pendleton Ward 2014-10-29 Magic Man's
hold on Finn is proving to be stronger than anyone had
thought and it's taking the whole crew to band together
to help their friend, only this time, there really might
be nothing they can do. It's up to Finn to stand up to
Magic Man, if only he could find the bully.
Adventure Time: Fionna & Cake Card Wars Natasha Allegri
2016-05-04 Cake is a Card Wars champ who can't be beat,
and Fionna...is really tired of getting beaten! They set
off in search of a challenger who can really test Cake's
mettle. When they stumble across some gamer slugs, they
think they've hit the jackpot, but these guys have never
heard of Cake and refuse to even play with her! Collects
the complete mini-series!
Adventure Time Season 11 Sonny Liew 2019-11-12 In the
aftermath of The Great Gum War, Finn, Jake, and the
entire land of Ooo begin to pick up the pieces with some
new and unexpected friends. The Official Continuation of
the Hit Cartoon Network Series! Cartoon Network’s Emmy
Award-winning series continues in Adventure Time Season
11—the only place to get new, official Adventure Time
stories! Return to the Land of Ooo after The Great Gum
War and join Finn and Jake on all-new adventures.
Together, along with Princess Bubblegum, Marceline, BMO,
and all your favorite friends, they’ll rediscover what
it truly means to be the protectors of the realm. Eisner
Award winner Sonny Liew (The Art of Charlie Hock Chye)
and writer Ted Anderson (Adventure Time: Beginning of
the End) team up with artist Marina Julia (Lumberjanes:
Faire and Square) to share the next chapter in the
incredible world of Adventure Time.
Adventure Time Pendleton Ward 2015-10-21 Finn is about
to fall head-first into an adventure so intense, he'll
never remember it! Finn tries to take on the Mnemonoid
only to wake up in the future with no recollection what
has happened in the time jump! With his pals Jake,
Princess Bubblegum, and Marceline, Finn must remember
how to beat this mean dude before he forgets everything
else! Collects issues #30-34.
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2007-03-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER
• WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • A searing, postapocalyptic novel about a father and son's fight to
survive, this "tale of survival and the miracle of
goodness only adds to McCarthy's stature as a living
master. It's gripping, frightening and, ultimately,
beautiful" (San Francisco Chronicle). A father and his
son walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in
the ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind. It is
cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it
is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the
coast, although they don't know what, if anything,
awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to
defend themselves against the lawless bands that stalk
the road, the clothes they are wearing, a cart of
scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the
profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines
a future in which no hope remains, but in which the
father and his son, "each the other's world entire," are
sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of its
vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the worst and
the best that we are capable of: ultimate
destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and the tenderness
that keeps two people alive in the face of total
devastation.
Adventure Time: Marcy & Simon #6 Olivia Olson 2019-07-03
Marcy and Simon’s quest to find Simon’s lost love has
taken them all through the multiverse, but the terrible
truth might be more than even they can handle!
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